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I don't know off hand, but can ask the question. Is the consideration for all Regions or
any one(s) in particular?

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 7:29 AM
To: Guzman, Richard
Subject: Question

Rich,

One thing that Jimi and I are considering is the possibility of using VTC for the regional
briefings. Do you know if the Regions will be holding their meetings in a VTC capable
room?

Thanks,

Richard Chang

Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB

301-251-7980
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